
Thursday, January 21, 2021

Pause on Indoor Dining Ends Tomorrow

Beginning tomorrow, January 22, 2021, at 5:00 a.m., indoor dining activities can
resume. Indoor dining is subject to a 25% capacity or no more than 250 people,
whichever is fewer people.

Additional guidance on the other activities that are on pause will be forthcoming.

Removal of Inauguration Barriers
HAWDC is working with DCHSEMA and the US Secret Service on a timeline to
remove the barriers that were installed for the inauguration. Yesterday evening,
crews began removing barriers/fencing on major streets and opening garages that
were blocked. However, this process may take up to approximately 36 hours to
complete. Additionally, the District’s roadways and Metro stations are beginning to
open as well.
 
Regards,
Lisa
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